Elise Sorum-Birk

From: Abby Ferrara

Sent: Friday, March 31, 2023 10:54 AM
To: Elise Sorum-Birk

Subject: Re: Checking-in on Beautifcation
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Hi Elise,

Thank you for checking in on me. My job here has me traveling a lot more than anticipated when | reported here in June:
| am out of state at least 2 weeks every month.

| would like to resign if possible. If there is any paperwork | need to sign please let me know.
Thank you, my apologies for the bad news.

Sincerely,
Abby

On Thu, Mar 30, 2023, 8:45 AM Elise Sorum-Birk <ESorumBirk@valdezak.gov> wrote:

Hi Abby-

It seems like you’ve had a lot going on with work and haven’t been able to engage recently in Beautification
Commission activities or meetings.

So | just want to check-in and see where you are at with serving on the commission and if it is something you are still
interested in/ able to do.

Do you have a moment to talk this afternoon or anytime tomorrow?

Thanks,

Elise





